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Hello,
I would like to state my belief that the proposal for the development of land opposite Upton crescent should not

go ahead. We have lost a great deal of green space on nursling and rownhams recently. It is imperative that
young people have access to green space so that they can realise the value of wildlife in itself and as a pleasure
for humans to share. Mental well being and planet wellbeing are intricately entwined. Our village is blessed by
being surrounded by a band of green. I sincerely believe that we should keep it.

Mel Garrod

Sent from my iPhone





